Hello Alumni!

The Perry Alumni Association worked hard during 2010 to
coordinate a number of social events and provide several
opportunities for alumni to gather and reunite with their
classmates. Our August picnic was a great success with
the largest turnout to date - estimated at over 300! We
enjoyed an exceptionally beautiful summer evening at
Perry Park, with burgers, dogs, condiments and table
service provided by the Association and a vast offering of
delectable dishes contributed by the attendees. We all
reminisced to a range of music provided by Free Howie—
back again by popular demand.

The annual September All Class Reunion Dinner was
attended by representatives of many classes from PHS
spanning 54 years! It is so encouraging to see people
form new friendships and rekindle others after so many
years. Our good memories last a lifetime. It was a
wonderful evening with a few of the classes taking
advantage of the event and reserving special tables to
celebrate their landmark reunions (pictures on page 7). If

you’re planning a reunion in the near future and want to
capitalize on our annual events, please contact one of our

Perry High School Alumni Association

P.O. Box 148 ¢ Perry, OH 44081 < phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com

Event Co-Chairs for more information. This is a great way to
minimize work and keep costs down for your attendees. A
special “Thank You” to alumnus Bob Rideout and his staff
from Perry IGA for the wonderful dinner enjoyed by all. The
food was well prepared and service was excellent, as usual.
This year we will hold the event on Saturday, September
17th.

The October pancake breakfast was great fun and as always
was open to the public. Friends and family joined us for a
delicious breakfast while the children delighted to their
balloon creations and slight of hand from Captain Jolly
Roger from the Many Faces of Entertainment. Thanks to our
many volunteers and PHS Food Service staff members who
worked so hard at this event. A special thank-you to our
President Rick “Flapjack” Amos on the grill. Please
remember that all proceeds from the alumni events go to the
scholarship fund for the benefit of PHS graduates and our
alumni children/grandchildren.

Linda Krivanek-Clark and
Charon Collins-LeBail, Event Co-Chairs

Linda

Clark

235 Hyder Dr

President Rick Amos 4575 White Angel Dr. Perry OoH 44081 440.259.2910 1968 |rick@ncweb.com

Emmediate Past President Carole Compton _|Martin 3215 Call Road Perry oH 44081 440.259.2257 1961 |carole@neffp.com

Treasurer Kathy Compton |Homerick |4710 Middle Ridge Rd Perry OH 44081 440.259.5622 1959 |jkhomerick@aol.com

President Elect Chandice |Albrecht [Richards |4745 Riverwood Drive Madison OH 44057 440.259.4842 1997 _|drchandicerichards@att.net
ivanek Madison OH S [ 1968

44057 440.428.2643 lindaclark@ncweb.com

Director (6-30-11) Charon Collins LeBail 1560 Bridle Path Painesville OH 44077 440.352.8881 1968 |lebailcsi@yahoo.com

Director (6-30-11) Sue Ritley McKoon |4331 Mill Pond Circle Perry OH 44081 440.259.2053 1996 |butkus@ncweb.com

Director (6-30-11) Margic Angeloro | Tatar 3040 Antioch Road Perry OH 44081 440.259.5713 1968 |lebailcs@yahoo.com

Director (6-30-12) Ashley Albrecht |Hacking [3937 Charles Way Perry OH 44081 440.259.5169 1994  |thacking@windstream.net
Director (6-30-12) Nancy Angeloro [Steele 4405 Casa Bella Perry OH 44081 440.259.3688 1972 |r le@yindstream.net
Director (6-30-12) Karen Koch Sundy 3551 Main Street Perry OH 44081 440.259.2413 1988 |perrytwp2@ncweb.com
Director (6-30-13) Larry Advey 7831 Doty Road Madison OH 44057 440.669.2788 1969 |lradvey@roadrunner.com
Director (6-30-13) Larry Hackley 4015 Center Road Perry OH 44081 440.259.5366 1972 [lwhackley@gmail.com

Director (6-30-13) Mike Zinn 4099 North Ridge Rd Perry OH 44081 440.259.3816 1986 |leesmachinerv@roadrunner.com




Mark Your Calendars

SUNDAY, MARCH 20, 2011
1:00 PM TO 4:00 PM

“A Walk Down Memory Lane’’

AT CENTER ROAD SCHOOL COMPLEX
3829 Main Street

Join us and share your memories of the
“Good Ole Days” at the facility on Muin Street.
The building is scheduled for demolition this
spring. This will be an opportunity to
reminisce and remember.

Plan to Attend

For more information,
call Carole Martin at 440.259-2257
or Ashley Hacking at 440.259-5169.

Friend us on Facebook!

The Perry High School
Alumni Association is
on Facebook! As an

i WESEEE association we  are
reachmg out to our alumm through Facebook
in two different ways. First, we have our
“official” Facebook page, which is titled,
“Perry High School Alumni Association.”
Also, we also help administer the Facebook
group named, “PHS Alumni (Lake County,
Ohio)”, which was originally created by
Charlene Gaskey Martorana. Between the
two Facebook accounts, we have been able to
connect with 1,072 PHS alums! So, if you
are on Facebook, please take a moment to
look us up so that we can stay connected
with youl!

Email Sign Up

Planning A
Class Reunion?lEEEET
g,;’ s, If you are planning a class
““7+ reunion, please let us help
you. We can spread the
Q Word of your event by
‘\ . Q o posting it on the website,
on Facebook, and in our

) upcoming newsletter. We
N '\\ i ‘\ may also be able to help
T with contact information.
Additionally, it may be helpful to coordinate
your reunion with our Signature Event,
which is an All-Class Reunion that is held
each fall. Remember...the Alumni Association
is here to help you! (Please see page 7 for a
list of class members as yet to be located. We
need your help!)

Subscribe to
Perry eNews|

Perry eNews is one of Perry Schools’ newest
communication tools - an electronic way of
disseminating important school-related
information to our community. For those who
need to know what’s happening in the Perry
Local School District, it is a way to provide
information instantly via e-mail. This method
of delivering news will also help us to reduce
the cost of producing and mailing the
quarterly print newsletters.

To receive regular updates through the new e-newsletter, please send your e-mail address to
pohljwperry-lake.k12.0h.us. You may be removed from this mailing list by unsubscribing at

any time.



Classmate
and Teacher News

December 2010: Derek Dawson '08 was named to the
Honors College dean's list at the University of Akron
for the 2010 fall semester. He is enrolled in the
School of Nursing.

Tammy Gillespie Pescatelli '87 comedienne Tammy
Pescatelli balances her family and her growing career
with a lot of laughs on WEtv's new series, A Stand Up
Mother premiering January 25t at 10 p.m./9:00
Central. Tammy has appeared on NBC's Last Comic
Standing, Comedy Central Presents, the Jay Leno
Show, and Late Night with Carson Daly. Visit
Tammy's Web site at www.pescatelli.com.

Stephanie Klco Brosius ‘83—Hey Pirates! anyone in
need of a stocking stuffer look no further. You can
purchase this CD: IN THE SILENCE OF THE
SNOWFALL at  http://www.cdbaby.com/cd/
stephaniekl and support a pirate!

September 2010: Tom Trenney '95, an accomplished
musician and the first organist to be awarded the
Grand and Audience prizes from the American Guild
of Organists' National Competition in Organ
Improvisation, returned to Lake County to perform at
the St. James Episcopal Church inaugural organ
concert for the church's restored 84-year-old E.M.
Skinner organ. Tom currently lives in Lincoln,
Nebraska. He is a graduate of Cleveland Institute of
Music and Eastman School of Music. He is the
Minister of Music at First Plymouth Congregational
Church in Lincoln, Nebraska. He conducts the
children's and adult choirs, plays the Schoenstein
organ, and serves as artistic director of the acclaimed
Abendmusik: Lincoln Concert Series.

Congratulations to the latest inductees in the PHS
Hall of Fame! Distinguished Hall of Fame: Martha
"Betty" Shepard Behm, Class of 1937; Athletic Hall of
Fame: Renee Lynch, Class of 1999, Michael Patrick,
Class of 2000, Dennis Hudson, Class of 1984. You
and your accomplishments make us proud to be
Pirates!

Alexandra Betteley '08 earned the 2010 National
Excellence in Leadership Award from the National
Society of Leadership and Success. She is a junior at
Mercyhurst.

Linda Lyons Richardson ’68 and David Lyons’ ‘73
book Don't Waste the Pain, was released September
15th,  See how two people in the midst of life-
threatening illnesses and the loss of a child found joy
and peace amongst their suffering. Through intimate
journal writings and notes from a cancer survivor and
the father of a child with cancer, readers can learn
that a strong relationship with God is the benefit of
pain

August 2010: Bob Dawson '69 was among the
outstanding Lakeland Community College alumni to
be inducted into the prestigious Lakeland Alumni Hall
of Fame. The award is given to outstanding alumni
whose contributions to the community were largely
influenced by experiences and education at
Lakeland. Since 1993, Bob has served as the Income
Maintenance Administrator for the Lake County
Department of Job and Family Services. Prior to

pursuing this second career in public administration,
he spent 34 years in business with the Neff-Perkins
Company and R.W. Sidley. Bob served on the
governing boards of the Lake County Educational
Service Center and Auburn Career Center. He spent
10 consecutive years with the Lake County
Educational Service Center as board president. Bob
also chaired Auburn's Superintendent's Evaluation
Committee for the past eight years. He was a
founding stakeholder for the Regional Healthcare
Pathways initiative that addressed the educational
aspects of the area's healthcare providers. Just last
year he earned the Ohio Department of Agriculture
Outstanding Fair Supporter Award. Bob has been
affiliated with the Lake County Fair for 33 years,
including 24 years as the concession manager and 12
years as board president. He is a past district director
of the Ohio Fair Manager’s Association (OFMA) and
was recently elected to his fourth consecutive two-year
term as OFMA treasurer.

Debbie and Brad Ashburn '77 and Lisa Courtwright
'87, who make up three of the four members of the
southern gospel quartet, Circle of Friends, hosted the
Seventh Annual Gospel Trail in August. Circle of
Friends will be releasing their sixth CD in
August. Crowds of more than 1,000 people have
attended this annual all-day gospel music concert.

Serena Papalardo Arko '75 was selected News-
Herald/Lake County Fair Commerce Queen. Serena
was nominated by an anonymous customer of her
business, Serena's Trophy World, in Mentor. She was
selected based on providing great customer service.

Cara Champion graduated from the University of
Rochester on May 16th with a Bachelor's of Science
degree in Cell and Developmental Biology. Cara is a
past recipient of the PHS Alumni Association
Scholarship.

Casey Greuber was one of eight recipients nationwide
to earn a $2000 Harold and Maria Ransburg American
Patriot Scholarship from the Association of Former
Intelligence Officers. Casey is a junior at Mercyhurst
College studying intelligence and maintains a 4.0
gpa. She recently completed two internships -- one in
national security and the other in competitive
business intelligence. She was nominated by faculty
member Shelly Freyn, who said Casey is "a very
ambitious, motivated and dedicated student who
shows many attributes of not only a skillful analyst,
but an effective leader." She went on to say that her
work is detail-driven and that she is consistently
focused on ensuring accuracy and a polished
presentation of her research. Casey said she views
obtaining the scholarship as "a tremendous honor and
a way to further my future career goals." She added
that she hopes to work in the intelligence community
for the FBI's National Center for the Analysis of
Violent Crime or addressing national security interests
within the United States Department of Defense.

Andi Parhomovich's life (Class of '95) is memorialized

in an essay by her father called "A New
Normal." Excepts from the essay were printed in the
Sunday, August 1, 2010 edition of The News-
Herald. Log on to The News-Herald at http://

www.news-herald.com/articles/2010/08/01 /opinion/
nh2820183.txt to read more.
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Classmate and

Teacher Newsévimede. ©
June 2010: Sarah King '06 graduated from Miami
University of Ohio. She earned the highest academic
achievement award from the Farmer School of
Business in her major of Business Management and
Organization. Along with her Bachelor of Science in
Business, she earned university honors and graduated
magna cum laude. Sarah was named to the dean's
list every semester of her four years at Miami and she
was recently inducted into Beta Gamma Sigma. As
one of the top recruits of Nestle Corporation, Sarah
will begin her career working for Nestle at their
headquarters in Glendale, California.

David Blount ‘09 is in the US Air Force. He is in Air
Transportation and currently stationed at Osan Air
Force Base in South Korea

Angela Tatar Zupancic, ‘02 received her master’s
degree in Curriculum and Instruction from Ashland
University. Angela graduated from Kent State in 2006
with a BS in Education as an intervention specialist
and is a special ed teacher at Lake Elementary in

Mentor. She teaches Elementary Autism.
May 2010: The newest class of inductees into the

Perry High School Distinguished and Athletic Halls of
Fame has been announced! Martha "Betty" Shepard-
Behm '37 will join 24 members in the Distinguished
Hall of Fame. Dennis Hudson '84, Renee Lynch '99,
and Michael Patrick '00, will join 81 other members
of the Athletic Hall of Fame. The inductions will take
place in September.

Mary Miller '04 has been accepted into the Peace
Corps. She departed for Nicaragua on May 11 to
begin pre-service training as a sustainable food
security Peace Corps volunteer. Upon graduation
from volunteer training in August, she will be

promoting rural community development and youth
development in her community. During her first three
months of service in the Peace Corps, Mary will live
with a host family in Nicaragua to become fully
immersed in the country's language and culture. After
acquiring the language and cultural skills to assist her
community, she will serve two years in Nicaragua,
living in a manner similar to the people in her host
country. Mary earned her Bachelor's degree in
Journalism and Political Science from Ohio University
in 2008.

Megan Betteley '05 received her Bachelor of Science
degree from Marietta College in May 2010.

Sara Tackett '06 was named an Outstanding Senior
at the annual Honor Day Ceremony at Baldwin-
Wallace College. The Outstanding Senior awards are
given to students who participated in a variety of
activities and have contributed to the college. She is
an English major in the Honors Program.

February 2010: Sharon Monas, PE teacher and coach
from ‘80-’09, was inducted into the Ohio Fast Pitch
Coaches Association Hall of Famel

Alexandra Schober '06, was named to the dean's list
at Otterbein College for the 2010 winter quarter.

January 2010: Gene Lutz '80, has been appointed to
the position of Fire Chief of the Madison Fire
District. Gene was a Perry Township firefighter for 18
years where he achieved rank of lieutenant. Since
2002 he worked in Trotwood, Ohio (near Dayton) and
was an award-winning fire/emergency medical
services chief. Gene earned his associate's degree in
fire science from Lakeland Community College and a
bachelor's degree in public safety management from
Franklin University in Columbus.

Kim Godfrey '04, is directing Forbidden Broadway at
the Ashtabula Arts Center. Performing in the show is
retired PHS Choir Director, Bob Godfrey.

Perry High School
Alumni Association
Spotlight Award!

Did you have an exciting event happen in your life this
past year? Did you get a promotion at work? Did you
achieve a special milestone or accomplish a goal you
have been working on? Did you serve someone in a
unique way? Do you know of another PHS alum that
has done something noteworthy this past year? If so,
we want to hear about it!

We are pleased to announce that we have created the
first annual PHS Alumni Spotlight award and are
currently accepting nominations. This award is given
by the Perry High School Alumni Association to
recognize an alumnus who demonstrated
extraordinary efforts throughout the year. All PHS
graduates are eligible. The award winner will be
featured in our upcoming alumni newsletter. If you
are interested in nominating yourself or a fellow
alumnus, please fill out the nomination form. All
nominations must be received by March 15, 2011. We
look forward to receiving your nominations and
learning about your accomplishments!

Nominations are
currently being accepted
for the Distinguished
Alumni Hall of Fame!

Nominees for this outstanding recognition must be
alumni of Perry Local Schools who have distinguished
themselves at a high level of achievement in their
particular field of study, life’s work, or community
service in areas such as, but not limited to, the arts,
business, education, government service, community
service, science, and technology. Nominees must have
graduated at least 15 years prior to the selection date.
Individuals may be nominated posthumously. If
interested in nominating someone for this award, an
updated form is available at www.perry-
lake.k12.oh.us/ourdistrict.aspx?id=4264.
Nominations for this award must be received by
March 31.




Join the PHS
Alumni Association Today &

Our mission as the Perry High School Alumni
Association is to provide the graduates of
Perry with lifelong relationships with the
school, students, faculty and staff, from both
the past and present. Being a member of the
Alumni Association allows you to stay con-
nected to former classmates, to stay informed
of the current happenings at the high school
and allows the Association to be aware of
your accomplishments and efforts in your
life. Through our nominal annual member-
ship fee and fundraising events, we have
been able to award college scholarships to
the next generation of deserving high school

Class Reunions!

students and provided networking opportuni-
ties for our alumni through social events,
newsletters, our website, and recently
through Facebook.

Please join us in keeping the tradition and
commitment of Perry High School alive by ei-
ther renewing your membership or becoming
a member of the Alumni Association. Your
support will insure an even brighter future
for our Alma Mater and our children/
grandchildren. Together we can make a dif-
ference because...Once a pirate, you are al-
ways a pirate.

So far this year two classes are reserving a special place for their landmark reunions as part
of the annual Alumni Association All-Class Reunion dinner. This year’s event is to be held on

September 17, 2011.

Joining us will be the Classes of 1961 and 1971.
their classmates who have not yet been located.

Below are lists of
If you are able to provide any assistance

with information please contact the designated reunion coordinator shown below.

CLASS OF 1961
Reunion Coordinator: Carole Compton Martin
Telephone: 440 259-2257, email:

“CLASS OF 1971
Reunion Coordinator: Scott Hoyt
Telephone: 440 259-2749, email:

carole@neffp.com hoytkathy@yahoo.com
Bob Wood Joan Hambor Janos Rod Drew Mary Nelson
Robert Brockway George Janos Jane Field Cheryl Nichols
Connie Peterson Kalina | Rebecca Garry Keith Freeman Jeanette Ormsbee
Kathy Joles Frieling Wanda Jank Barb Frey Ron Rice
Steve Martony Tim Kincade Pam Furst Jim Scott
Ruth Epps Miller Pat McMillan Asbury Marcia Gill Jeff Sivon
Susan Herman Tim Phillips John Godina Sue Sutch
Susan Protzman Trapp Jim Rogers Len Hambleton Steph Vendley
Norma Marttice Dake Penny Scheuring Rhonda Hauser Sigrid Winter
Tanya Loria Paine Karen Shook Bob Himes Cathy Cutler
Jack Craine Betty York Brunson Janet Joles Diane McCauley
Carolyn Bittig Chapman | Lynne Ciranko Ed Jones Terry Rich
Lorainne Cool Gail King Bob Long
Loretta Beers Stanley Steve Korb Charlie Barnett
Cecelia Cimaglio Clark Sheila Mills Pat Barney
Karen Clark Lewis Gerri Morris Chuck Beck
Jannette Hilston Rick Nasca Leslie Bowes
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THANK YOU
LIFETIME MEMBERSINEE & T TR e 8™

The PHS Alumni Association would like to recognize and thank the 1nd1v1duals who have commltted to the $1OO
Lifetime Membership Level. These monies go to help fund scholarships for graduates of Perry and children/
grandchildren of alumnus. If you have not received your laminated membership card, please send an e-mail to
the Alumni Association or contact Karen Sundy, Director. We are in need of some current addresses on a few
members. Below is a list of individuals who have made this commitment:

Name Class Name Class
Rick Amos 1968 Vaughn Johnson 1940
Nancy Compton Antonio 1962 Julius Kish 1946
Gretchen King Amold 1981 Jack Kless 1961
Linda Hovlik Badger 1969 Tim Kline 1980
John Baker 1973 Sandar Hausch Kneisley 1957
Lucy Kraws Banks 1961 Toni Nocida Kramer 1981
Donald Barlett 1965 Ruth Tenkku Lynch 1951
Judy Raines Bartleit 1965 Carole Compton Martin 1961
Sue Plummer Baur 1961 Susan Ritley McKoon 1996
Mary Belding 1966 Carl Meglan 1955
Robert Belding 1963 Jeff Miner 1976
Mary Lou Pilner Bender 1953 Regina Kinkead Moritz 1978
Marv Bihn 1954 Tom Moritz 1976
Dr. Raymond Blackmore 1941 Robin Vonlehmden Moss 1952
Albert (Budd) Braid 1936 Greg Nemeth 1965
Patricia Haas Cannon 1950 William Neu 1943
Jesse Carey 1979 Donna Simmons Nowak 1970
Frank Celigoj 1962 Dorothy King Olson 1950
Judy Miller Church 1976 Liborio Padula 1963
Jim Cicero 1983 Richard Palmer 1964
Laura Corrigan 1970 Tom Perry 1974
Linda Stevens Davis 1959 Patty Angeloro Perry 1974
Phyllis Langshaw Deming 1954 John Platko 1986
Don Densmore 1950 Jeanette Williams Quesenberry 1959
Matt Dugan 1989 Kathy Leekala Retz 1959
Gary Dugan 1964 Chandice Albrecht Richards 1997
Holly Such Egolf 1968 Robert Rideout 1973
Judy Rittenhouse Egri 1957 Ralph Rockow 1951
Mildred Fisher 1930 James Rockow 1954
Ron Fovargue 1967 Robert Rought 1949
Carol Hutchins Franklin 1951 Nancy Belding Salsberry 1960
Richard Frey 1952 Susan Yochum Schaefer 1968
Nancy Robinson Gettinby 1962 Bill Seith 1968
George Gyure 1952 Mark Sency 1978
James Gyure 1976 Kathleen Burks Shaul 1971
Thomas Haas 1955 Reine Ignat Smirz 1980
Bob Hahn 1957 Tom Stinchcomb 1959
Beth Koch Hamilton 1990 Janice Celigoj Sullivan 1964
Phillip Haskell 1964 Karen Koch Sundy 1988
Barbara Warren Hendricks 1968 Bryce Tischer 1980
Leta Houston Hickey 1981 Gina Horvath Toth 1981
Linda Brigleb Hofer 1968 Jim Toth 1981
Kathleen Compton Homerick 1959 Bernie Trubisky 1954
Roberta Prekler Hopewell 1969 Janet Fries Vladyka 1963
Dennis Hudson 1984 Linda Hill Warfield 1970
Judy Rudd Hudson 1989 Erin Dugan West 1993
Karen Hovlik Hughes 1975 Nancy Williams 1952
Dennis Johnson 1962 Mary Yochum 1965
Donald Johnson 1964 Sandy Cassell Wright 1986
Marilyn Johnson 1941
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Class of 1959
Class of 1960
Class of 1960

Class of 194
Class of 1959
Class of 1959

Class of 1960




Perry High School Alumni Association
PO Box 148
Perry OH 44081
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com

Perry High School Alumni Spotlight Award
Nomination Form
The Perry High School Alumni Spotlight Award is given by the PHS Alumni Association to recognize
an alumnus who demonstrated extraordinary efforts throughout the year.
All PHS graduates are eligible. Award winner will be featured in the Alumni newsletter.
Deadline for nominations is March 15.

Name of Nominee: Date of Nomination:

Graduation Year:

Nominee’s Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Phone #: E-Mail:

Reason for Nomination:

Significant Accomplishments/Personal Background Info (i.e. College, employment, marriage/children):

Mail Nominations to: PHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, P.O. Box 148, Perry, OH 44081
Any questions, please e-mail: phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com




Perry High School Alumni Association

P.O. Box 148
Perry, OH 44081
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
AND RENEWAL FORM

Mail completed form to the above address
Make checks payable to: PHS Alumni Association

For additional information contact:
Karen Koch Sundy, Membership Chair, 440-259-2413
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com

Purpose: To Support Alumni and School Endeavors

Membership Type:  Contributing - $10.00 annual fee
Lifetime - one-time fee of $100.00

Ask us about scholarships for PHS graduates and children/grandchildren
of Alumni, memorial bricks, and Alumni clothing!!

Name ' Class of Phone ( )
Please Print (include maiden name if applicable)

Address City/State/Zip

E-mail Address Birthday Date

Please DO NOT list my name on the Perry High School Alumni Association Website

If you have already renewed for this year or are a lifetime member -
Thank You! If you know other Alumni who might like to
get this information please forward it to them.

Please use this form to make an address change or
any other changes you would like to make.



PERRY

Mission Statement
Tuspire all sindents to achieve personal excellence, pursue
waorld-class standards and be self-directed, lifelong learners,

PERRY LOCAL SCHOOLS
DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI HALL OF FAME
NOMINATION FORM/REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

CRITERIA

e Nominees shall be alumni of Perry Local Schools who have distinguished themselves at a high level of
achievement in their particular field of study, life’s work, or community service in areas such as, but not
limited to, the arts, business, education, government service, community service, science and
technology.

¢ Nominees must have graduated at least fifteen years prior to the selection date. Individuals may be
nominated posthumously.

e Nominations may be submitted by any Perry High School graduate, Perry community member or
member of the Selection Committee.

Please complete each section thoroughly.

Name of Nominee

Address Phone

City State Zip

Perry Graduate - Class of:

Reason for Nomination:

Accomplishments:
e High School Achievements (Academic/Extra Curricular):

e Career Achievements:
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PHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

P.O. BOX 148
PERRY, OHIO 44081

Engraved Brick Order

Personalized paving bricks can be ordered for $40 each. The bricks
are incorporated in the sidewalk in front of the home bleachers at
Alumni Stadium. The bricks can only be engraved with the names of
former Perry High School students, teams, clubs/ organizations or
Perry School staff. Submit this form and payment to: Perry Alumni
Association, PO Box 148, Perry, OH 44081.

Engraved Brick Order Form

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Write exactly what you want engraved.

Brick orders are held for an annual sidewalk modification and are
subject to brick vendor production schedule.




